
 

 

 

 

 

 

F.No-10/4/2019/JERC                Dated: 13.03.2019 

 

Notice for Tender Cancellation 

 

Notice is hereby given that Joint Electricity Regulatory Commission (for the State of Goa and Union Territories) 

has cancelled the tender dated 30.01.2019 for turnkey job of designing, manufacturing and installing of two 

nos. of Signage Boards due to change in the location of installation of the Signage Boards leading to change in 

their size and quantity.  A fresh tender shall be published shortly on the JERC website for which the interested 

parties can apply again.  

 

-sd/- 

(Vivek Kumar) 

            Admin-cum-Accounts Officer 
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